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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
February 17, 2015 

BMV Announces New Hours for Poseyville and Mt. 

Vernon License Branches 
 

INDIANAPOLIS—Kent Abernathy, Commissioner of the Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles 

(BMV), announced today that the Poseyville and Mt. Vernon license branches will have new 

hours of operation beginning Monday, March 2, 2015. 

 

The new Poseyville license branch hours will be Wednesday and Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 12 

p.m. and 1 to 5 p.m. The new Mt. Vernon license branch hours will be Wednesday and Friday 

from 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. and 1 to 4 p.m. 

 

No jobs will be lost as a result of the branch hour changes. 

 

Customers may also conduct business with the BMV without visiting a license branch at 

myBMV.com. Some transactions can also be completed by phone through the BMV 

Customer Contact Center at 888-692-6841. 
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http://www.mybmv.com/

